
Inter-House Matches - Spring Term 2019 

Sent By: Mrs Sarah Lander 

Sent 17 Jan 2019 09:48 

   

Dear Parent, 

 

As mentioned in the Newsletter we will be running the following Inter-House events this term. If 

you would like your child to take part, please register their interest by completing the form under 

the Forms section of ParentMail before 3.30pm on 31st January 2019. 

Inter-House New Age Kurling/Boccia/Playground Boules - Thursday 24th January. We will be 

running this event during our normal PE sessions so it is not necessary to register your 

child for this event. Please can your child come into school in their PE kit with a House colour t-

shirt if possible. If you don’t have a colour t-shirt we will provide bibs in the relevant colour. 

 

Inter-House Cross Country - Thursday 14th February 3.30 – 4.30 pm – open to all 

 

Inter-House Netball - Wednesday 27th March 3.30 – 4.30pm – open to years 5/6 only 

 

Inter-House Football - Thursday 28th March 3.30 – 4.30pm – open to years 5/6 only 

Kind regards, 

Mrs C Foster 

PE & Games Coordinator 

 


